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 Hello 

As I reach the end of my second term at Hannah More, I feel more and more at home at the 

school. It is hard to explain to those that don’t work in schools what it is like. The children 

ensure that every day is different, every day brings joy and laughter. Sometimes it is 

challenging, but we are all here because we want the best for the children and want to make 

a difference. When Sarah read her poem at the end of assembly this morning, it struck a 

chord because many of the powerful feelings she described capture life at Hannah More so 

well. You can read the poem in this newsletter! 

This week has seen some fantastic events which have showcased the learning that goes on 

here. Year 5 performed ‘Oliver’ to the staff and children and then to parents on Wednesday. 

There was such enthusiasm and energy in the way that they delivered the songs and told the 

story. Year 6 and Year 1 both created museums to share with their adults. I was shown 

around the Year 6 museum by Mahamed and he was able to talk me though his learning in 

great detail.  

When we start back after the holiday, you will receive a Termly planner. The planner will give 

you information about what your child is learning in class during the term. Hopefully, this will 

mean that you have more information and can discuss learning at home. We will be 

interested to get some feedback about how useful the document is.  

Don’t forget that we are keen for as many parents as possible to join us on January 3rd to 

have some input into the new behaviour policy. You can come and have lunch with your 

children at 12pm and then Adam, our sports coach, will do some activities between 1pm and 

3pm whilst parents meet with staff and governors.  

However you choose to spend the holidays, I hope that everybody stays warm and well. 

Enjoy the time to rest and spend time with friends and family. We will look forward to seeing 

you all in Term 3.  

Best wishes 

Kevin Hawkins 











INSET Day—Tuesday 3rd January  

Parents are welcome to join governors and staff for lunch at 12pm. Children can eat with parents  

 

From 1 - 3, Adam the sports coach will have Hannah More children while staff, parents and governors meet. We will:  

• Discuss communication between home and school. Introduce new offensive language letters.  

• Look at the impact of childhood trauma and the importance of children's needs being met.  

• Look at the Bristol belonging strategy and how well we meet the objectives. What more do we need to 

do?  

 

If you and your child/children can come, please email hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk so that we can cater for the 

correct number of people.  

mailto:hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk

